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23rd November 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/carer, 
 

As we are closely following Government guidelines we are ventilating the school building as much as 

we possibly can, this involves purging the air in the building at regular intervals using our climate 

management system and opening external doors and windows when necessary. 

As a result of this and as the weather gets colder the building itself can become rather chilly.  Whilst 

we are not relaxing uniform requirements when it is cold we will allow students to wear an overcoat 

in the building and if this is not available the students may wear a jumper, sweatshirt or hoodie 

under their blazers and over their shirt and tie as long as these items are dark blue or black.  We 

would prefer there to be no logo on these items, however if there is we would prefer the logo to be 

as small as possible.  For those students who have KSA sports hoodies these are ideal. 

If you are considering buying your student a jumper I would point you in the direction of our uniform 

supplier which means that students can wear this jumper at any time in the future. 

I would like to stress that this is only a temporary measure in order for us to maintain a smooth 

operation of the school during this time and we will not be making any further adjustment to our 

uniform policy. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Tony Segalini 

Principal 
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